
 
 

 

February 24, 2020 
Project 18-2252 

 
Sidewalk on North-east Corner of Cawthra Road and Bloor Street 

 
The sidewalk on the north-east corner of Cawthra Road and Bloor Street will be  
closed for up to six weeks while we work on the construction compound.  
 
• We will remove the wooden hoarding this week. 
• Next, we will check for underground utilities.  You may hear some noise as a 

hydrovac truck exposes underground utilities so we can verify their location. 
• We will then replace the wooden hoarding with a higher concrete noise wall to 

protect you from construction noise from within the compound.  This work will make 
some noise. 

• Our working hours will be Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  I’ll do my best to help. 
 
 
Sandra LeFaucheur 
Project Ambassador 
Cawthra Sanitary Sewer Project 
Email:   sandra.lefaucheur@peelregion.ca  
Mobile: 416-457-3889 
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